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From: technical_support
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 1:34 PM
Subject: Bestlink Alert - AMB# 21863 - New England Indemnity Company

Please be advised that on May 14, 2025, an error occurred during the dissemination of the Preliminary Credit 
Assessment for New England Indemnity Company (amb# 21863). The category of “(Excellent)” did not 
display on the company profile page for the Long-Term Issuer Credit Assessment. A correction has been 
processed, and the company profile page now includes the category of (Excellent). 

Based on our analysis, you are tracking events for this company. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation and attention to this matter. If you 
have any questions on this notice, please contact Adib Nassery at 908/882-2198 or Chris Draghi at 908/882-
1749. You can also email Technical_Support@ambest.com for additional assistance. 

Thank you, 
A.M. Best Company, Inc.
Technical Support


